June 6, 2022 Argyle Village Board Meeting

Those in attendance, Mayor Darren Smith, Trustees lan Hamilton, Joy MacKenzie,
Anthony Montello, Water Commissioner Garry Robinson, Clerk Joyann Stimpson,
Wesley Clark, Glenn Bristol, and Jesse Steinberger, Sarah Huggins

Meeting called to order at 5:35 P.M.

On a motion made by Trustee Hamilton, seconded by Trustee MacKenzie, and carried,
the minutes of May 9, 2022 were accepted as written.

Mayor Smith stated that Supervisor Henke is willing to give the Village the funds that it
needs from the ARPA allocation if the Village will give the Town some land at well 2. On
a motion made by Trustee Hamilton, seconded by Trustee MacKenzie, and carried, the
Board agreed to give the Town the land they want as long as the Village will have an
easement in the event of a water emergency.

Mayor Smith informed Board that there is a sign as you go into ball fields that “it is a
dawn to dusk park” and the sign needs to be changed.

On a motion made by Trustee Montello, seconded by Trustee MacKenzie, and carried
the Board decided to join NYSCOM.

On a motion made by Trustee Hamilton, seconded by Trustee Montello, and carried, the
Clerk was allowed to pay the warrants for the month of June.

On a motion made by Trustee MacKenzie, seconded by Trustee Hamilton, and carried
the meeting was adjourned at 6:43 P.M.
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